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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 
 

Monday 26th February 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

World Book Day 

We will be celebrating World Book day on Wednesday 6th March.  On this day children can dress up in their PJs 

and bring their favourite read from home! Children are welcome to bring in slippers and a nightgown to change 

into but need to come to school in their coat and school shoes.  

From 2.30 – 3.30pm families are invited in to celebrate reading at Porters. You can join in with the following 

activities with your children: 

Jacqson Diego Story Emporium’s pop up shop will have all the World Book Day books and a lot more other 

exciting titles. You can swap your free World Book Day token for one of the special World Book Day books at no 

additional cost or you can use it to take £1 off any of the other books (cash and card are both accepted). They will 

also have lots of book related activities, stickers and bookmarks for you to take away or enjoy while you visit the 

pop up experience. 

 

Classrooms will offer a story time with a bedtime or spooky theme or a chance to read with your child and enjoy 

some reading activities together. In addition to all this, our library will be open too! Explore our library by 

completing a scavenger hunt. Also, browse and borrow books to enjoy at home.  

We want to showcase to you the importance of making time to read. Reading should be relaxing and joyful so feel 

free to dip in and out of all these activities with your children and go at your own pace.  

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Bolter 
Reading Lead 
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